
We use the Willamette to boat on all summer. We paid the fee and passed the wakesurfing education last year.  Our family spends 
time together and wouldn’t be able to get out and enjoy family time without the Willamette being open to us. The other lakes would 
be overcrowded potentially causing damage or dangerous situation of too many boats. The river is big enough to accommodate all 
water sports and one shouldn’t be banned for another. 


